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      Cheryl A. Fernstrom, CMC 






                                          Town Clerk/Probate Clerk

MEETING NOTICE

NATIONAL GRID COMMUNITY CUSTOMER MEETING 

REGARDING CLARKE STREET SUBSTATION  

Date:

Tuesday, December 2, 2014

Time:

5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Place:

JAMESTOWN TOWN HALL



Rosamond A. Tefft Council Chambers



93 Narragansett Avenue

Representatives from National Grid will hold an informational session for interested citizens and town officials regarding the Clarke Street Substation, including an update on the substation rebuild project.  
Pursuant to RIGL 42-46-6(c) Notice of this meeting shall be posted at the Town Hall and the Jamestown Philomenian Library.

In addition to the two above-mentioned locations, notice also may be posted, from time to time, at the following locations:  Jamestown Police Station; Town Office; and on the internet at www.jamestownri.gov  

NOTE:  This meeting location is accessible to the physically challenged.  If communications assistance is needed or other accommodations to ensure equal participation, please call 1-800-745-5555, by facsimile to 401-423-7230, or email cfernstrom@jamestownri.net not less than three (3) business days prior to the meeting.
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93 Narragansett Avenue


Jamestown, Rhode Island 02835-1199
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Email: cfernstrom@jamestownri.net  
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